
The story of a

Little
Princess
Hannah Tarplee loved her hair. So when she 
underwent treatment for a Wilms tumour, the 
loss of her hair was especially traumatic.

When Hannah tragically died in 2005 her 
parents felt the most fitting tribute would be 
a charity dedicated to providing wigs, free of 
charge, to children who had lost their own hair 
due to cancer treatment or other conditions.

The Little Princess Trust was born and the 
charity has since helped thousands of young 
people regain their confidence and identity 
by giving them a real hair wig.

Thanks to its huge family of supporters, The 
Little Princess Trust is also funding lifesaving 
research into childhood cancers.

For more information, call 01432 352359 or 
email hello@littleprincesses.org.uk

Visit us online at www.littleprincesses.org.uk
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